
From: Blackney, Robert
Sent: 7/27/2012 5:54:43 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: RPS Project Status Table

Hello Meredith,

Recently, Energy Division released a revised an updated version of the “RPS Project Status 
Table” to the main RPS website (http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energy/Renewables/index.htm).

Before staff releases an updated version of the RPS Project Status Table next week (to reflect 
changes from the month of August), we would like you to inspect the current version of the 
table to ensure accuracy. Please inspect each tab, and make sure the list of projects Online/In 
Development/Pending Approval are complete, and that each project is properly classified.

Energy Division staff would like to update the RPS Project status table by Friday, August 3, 
2012. Please provide any corrections, amendments, or suggestions by Thursday, August 2, 
2012.

If you have any questions related to this e-mail, or related to the RPS Project Status Table, 
please contact Robert Blackney.

Thanks,

Robert Blackney | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.3072
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